April Newsletter

April 2022 Wildcat Battalion

Battalion

During the wonderful month of April, we had a promotion board alongside our Cadet
of the month board. We are pleased and proud of all the cadets that have moved up in
rank and expect nothing but excellence from those cadets who have stepped up to

. leadership positions. We had a Battalion drill competition and Bravo Company had taken
Charlies . .. .
Com first, but great job to all participants that drilled out. We have made our moves to spread
pany . . .
Reflections. out our selfless service throughout the school by hosting cadet ran detail for softball
games. Super proud of those who are volunteering and representing our battalion pride.
Also, for those who are excited for next year's drill and raider season, we have started
drill practice and battalion workouts to strengthen as well as sharpen skills for next
Check out our . . . .
website: year's season. Nothing but wins and success, it’s the standard we stand on. We are built
to be unbreakable!
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Bravo Company

Company commander: Cadet Rodriguez
First Sergeant: Cadet Hodges

As the year comes to an end, we wrap up the month of April keeping things fairly
lightly since most of our time was spent in the classroom. We begin by starting up a
project that was to be done at home where cadets were tasked with “being a better
citizen at home” by helping others at home in any way they can. Because this was a
formal presentation, this was done in uniform. The week after this, we began practicing
with our armed squad team because there was a competition for a streamer. As a result,
we were able to keep the drill streamer secure on our guidon. The following week was
spring break and the week after break, we had to present a current event and this was to
be done with a partner chosen randomly. The year nears the end and hopefully, we can
end off on a strong note as we approach the month of May.



https://millbrookhsjrotc.weebly.com/
mailto:millbrookjrotcs5@gmail.com
mailto:millbrookjrotcs5@gmail.com

Charlie Company

Company Commander: Cadet Haugland
First Sergeant: Cadet Douglas

While April was not the longest month this year due to spring break (which all of us
needed) we were still able to get some things done. Like in previous months the
company did briefings on current events but this time they were given a partner to work
with. The company also briefed on how they were better citizens in their home by
explaining some of the things that they helped with at home. The LET 4’s have been
hard at work with finalizing the plans for the battalion org day on 4/30 and the military
ball on 5/20. This is the beginning of the end of the school year, and I especially know
how tempting it is to just stop trying and start to relax, but we need to finish the year
strong to make next year even better.

Org Day:




